BALLYDONOGHUE PARISH NEWSLETTER  
For the week beginning 21st of April 2024  
Priest on duty Sunday 21st of April:  Fr. Jerry Keane 087 - 2844649 

SUNDAY, April 21st Today’s Mass is being offered for:
· Eileen Scanlon, Ballyconry whose anniversary occurs at this time
· Johnny Kennelly, Farnastack whose anniversary occurs at this time
· Margaret Nolan and Monsignor Terence Nolan, Mayo

SUNDAY, April 28th Mass at 11.00 a.m. will be offered for:

· Padraig Madden & Gerard Madden, Kilgarvan, Ballylongford

SUNDAY COLLECTION:   

Last Sunday’s Collection amounted to €725.00.  We thank you for your generosity and we thank those who took up the collection.

DIOCESAN COLLECTION:  

[bookmark: _GoBack]Today’s Diocesan Collection is for Peter’s Pence.

RECENTLY DECEASED:  
Please pray for the soul of Peggie Forkin (nee Ross), of Derby, England and late of Moybella, Lisselton who died recently.  Burial will take place in Derby at a later date.  
May she rest in peace.
CONFIRMATION:  
Congratulations to the 5th and 6th class pupils of Coolard and Lisselton National Schools who made their Confirmation last Thursday.
WALK THE CAMINO: 
Join the MSC Missions as we walk the shaded lanes and valleys of the Camino Ingles walking from Ferrol to Santiago in Northern Spain from the 29th July to 5th August 2024.  The temperature in this part of northern Spain in July is perfect for walking, like a balmy summer day in Ireland.   For more details of this fundraising pilgrimage ring Mary at 021 454 6691 or email mary.morrish@mscmissions.ie
POSTMAN RETIREMENT:
You may be aware that the Postman for parts of the parish, Tommy Moore, is retiring on Friday next, April 26th. If you would like to be associated with a presentation to him for the great service he has given to everyone, you can give a donation (no need to include your name) in to Lisselton Post Office before Wednesday next. Also, you might let your neighbours know about it. Everyone is invited to the post office at 11.00am on Friday next. PLEASE DO NOT MENTION ANYTHING TO TOMMY.
PARISH OFFICE:    
The Parish Office at the Presbytery is open Friday 09.15 -13.15. Phone (068) 47103 
